
THE BOROUGH OF EASTLEIGH (STATION ROAD, NETLEY) 

EXPERIMENTAL ORDER 2015 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

It is anticipated that this Order will improve road safety by providing a passing area 
within the existing on-street parking. Vehicles are currently being parked in close 
proximity to each other meaning there is no safe place for a vehicle to pull in to allow 
vehicles to pass. This is reducing visibility, causing inconsiderate driving and 
compromising road safety. 

Proposed limited waiting outside the Post Office will help to achieve a turnover of 
vehicles for businesses.  

 


